
JOINT STATEMENT FROM LEADERSHIP STATES ON THE PROGRESS OF THE 
$26 BILLION MULTISTATE OPIOID AGREEMENT 

 
 
The Attorneys General of North Carolina, Tennessee, California, Colorado, Connecticut, 
Delaware, Florida, Georgia, Louisiana, Massachusetts, New York, Ohio, Pennsylvania, and 
Texas led the negotiations of the multistate agreement and issued the following statement 
January 27th, 2022. 
 
 “This agreement has received remarkable support from states and local governments. That 
widespread participation underscores how meaningful these funds will be in our fight against the 
opioid crisis. Almost all of the money will be used to support the most effective solutions to help 
people struggling with substance use disorders. This agreement represents our most significant 
opportunity to help hundreds of thousands of people across the nation regain their health and 
control over their lives.”  
  
“Every community across the nation has been touched by the opioid crisis. We’ve lost more than 
a million Americans to this epidemic, and sadly, it’s at an all-time high as overdose deaths 
continue to rise in the face of the pandemic and its resulting anxiety, stress, and dislocation. 
We’re encouraged by this support of local governments and committed to doing everything in 
our power to get the full share of funds for the people of our states so we can help people get 
treatment and recovery resources as quickly as possible.”  
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